11 August 2022

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

DENR by the Bay

1515 L&S Bldg.,

Roxas Blvd., Manila

Madam:

—
e~ ATION

AT T \
i w " . er—,"
BX R A
12 —. e et

St |

O QUTGOING

DATISNO. ____——

We write on behalf our our law firm and on behalf of corporate clients we represent.

We are fully aware of the need for mutual cooperation on matters of country-side development
and environmental protection. And our group, through corporate social responsibility (CSR)
thrusts, has always taken the initiative in being active in the above activities in Palawan.

We are presently organizing and consolidating al these activities in Palawan, and we request
faster access to groups and individuals who have also initiated similar activities.

For the above reason, may we please request for the following public information:

1. List with name/contact persons of all pending and approved tenurial instruments and/or
stewardship agreements for individuals and for corporate entities, in Palawan:

2. The status of the above instruments so that we can determine who to help, if ever;

3. The exact location of each of the above with the actual size of the area as well as status

of the application;

4. Copies of applications or actual approved instruments, survey results, and maps.
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Copy of any recent report on the applications or implementation of agreements, if any.

Be assured that we are willing to shoulder any reasonable cost for providing the above
information. And should there be need for coordination or query, please do not hesitate to

contact us at:

Email: bplf.batangas@gmail.com

Contact Number: 09088209288

Thank you for the prompt response.

Respectfully,
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